
Shout out to Watsonville Prep!

1

Shout out to the entire WPS team for 
being creative problem solvers 
during a city power outage as well as 
a broken water main. Thank you for 
going above and beyond to ensure 
students stayed safe and continued 
to learn and thrive! 

Special thanks to the leadership 
team for their quick action, to the 
office and Ops team for ensuring 
students were fed and safe, and to 
the instructional staff for coming up 
with engaging outdoor lesson plans.


